
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

The recent Cognita request for parents to scan the temperature of children at home made the 

national news on Friday: 

  

https://www.itv.com/news/2020-03-06/schools-introduce-stricter-measures-to-combat-spread-

of-coronavirus/ 

  

I hope you will be reassured that we remain on high alert, and always want to act to limit the risk 

of the infection reaching the school and hence impacting on families and the wider community. 

Any form of body temperature thermometer would be suitable at this stage, and will just give 

reassurance to you as parents that children are not coming in to school with a high temperature 

which might be an indicator of a coronavirus infection. 

  

We will continue to follow the national guidance closely and will keep you informed with updates 

as they arise. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Mr Honey 

Headmaster 
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